
 

01 November 2014 

 

TO MEMBERS OF FALMOUTH BAY RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION 
  

1) Please be advised that there have been no new planning applications lodged 

for our area this week nor were there any notifications of new premises licence 

applications or licence variations. 
  

2) Our Autumn newsletter is currently being distributed; if you have not received 

your copy by the end of this week please let me know. Thanks are due to 

committee member Bob O'Shea who kindly took on the task of producing this 

issue of the newsletter. 
  

Kind regards 
  

David Yelland 

Secretary 

 


